
- Archbishop Roger Mahony to Rev. Michael Baker,  
December 24, 1986

I am writing as a follow-up to our two personal 
visits in my office, one on Monday, December 

22nd, and the other on Tuesday, December 23rd.

It was during those visits that you revealed 
to me your involvement with two young men 

over the past several years, beginning in 
approximately the year 1978 and continuing 

until approximately a year ago.
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